
 

DHS hosts special guests 

On August 1, DHS hosted 37 senior-ranking military officers from 40 countries who were 

visiting Pittsburgh as part of the National Defense University’s (NDU) International Fellows 

Program. Marc Cherna, DHS director; DHS deputy directors; and Kyle Craig, a program  

administrator for child and family health programs representing the County Health 

Department, spent the morning speaking with the fellows about health and human services 

offerings in Allegheny County.  

In a thank you email, a representative from NDU wrote, “The presentations from Mr. 

Cherna, Mr. Craig, and the DHS department directors were very insightful to our 

international fellows; you saw from the questions that they were very engaged with 

learning about how your departments provide services to residents of Allegheny County. It 

is our intention with these field studies trips to give our students a broad view of different 

places and institutions in American life; this comprehensive briefing and discussion helped 

us to achieve that objective and added to our students' understanding of the United 

States.” 
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